
  addict 5021 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  addict 5021 # tasso {tas'-so}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which latter appears only in certain tenses); to arrange
in an orderly manner, i.e. assign or dispose (to a certain
position or lot): -- {addict}, appoint, determine, ordain, set.
[ql

  appoint 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021;
to arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe,
etc.: -- {appoint}, command, give, (set in) order, ordain.[ql

  appoint 4384 # protasso {prot-as'-so}; from 4253 and 5021; to
pre-arrange, i.e. prescribe: -- before {appoint}.[ql

  appoint 4929 # suntasso {soon-tas-so}; from 4862 and 5021; to
arrange jointly, i.e. (figuratively) to direct: -- {appoint}.[ql

  appoint 5021 # tasso {tas'-so}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which latter appears only in certain tenses); to arrange
in an orderly manner, i.e. assign or dispose (to a certain
position or lot): -- addict, {appoint}, determine, ordain, set.
[ql

  away 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid farewell, forsake,
 take leave, send {away}.[ql

  be 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), {be} (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  be 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, ({be}, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  be 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- {be} under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  before 4384 # protasso {prot-as'-so}; from 4253 and 5021; to
pre-arrange, i.e. prescribe: -- {before} appoint.[ql

  bid 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice from
575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- {bid} farewell,
forsake, take leave, send away.[ql

  bid 4367 # prostasso {pros-tas'-so}; from 4314 and 5021; to
arrange towards, i.e. (figuratively) enjoin: -- {bid}, command.
[ql

  charge 2004 # epitasso {ep-ee-tas'-so}; from 1909 and 5021; to
arrange upon, i.e. order: -- {charge}, command, injoin.[ql

  command 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021;
to arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe,
etc.: -- appoint, {command}, give, (set in) order, ordain.[ql

  command 2004 # epitasso {ep-ee-tas'-so}; from 1909 and 5021;
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to arrange upon, i.e. order: -- charge, {command}, injoin.[ql

  command 4367 # prostasso {pros-tas'-so}; from 4314 and 5021;
to arrange towards, i.e. (figuratively) enjoin: -- bid,
{command}.[ql

  determine 5021 # tasso {tas'-so}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which latter appears only in certain tenses); to
arrange in an orderly manner, i.e. assign or dispose (to a
certain position or lot): -- addict, appoint, {determine},
ordain, set.[ql

  bid 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice from
575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- {bid} farewell,
forsake, take leave, send away.[ql

  bid 4367 # prostasso {pros-tas'-so}; from 4314 and 5021; to
arrange towards, i.e. (figuratively) enjoin: -- {bid}, command.
[ql

  farewell 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid {farewell},
forsake, take leave, send away.[ql

  forsake 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid farewell,
{forsake}, take leave, send away.[ql

  give 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021; to
arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe, etc.:
-- appoint, command, {give}, (set in) order, ordain.[ql

  in 0392 # anatassomai {an-at-as'-som-ahee}; from 303 and the
middle voice of 5021; to arrange: -- set {in} order.[ql

  in 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021; to
arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe, etc.:
-- appoint, command, give, (set {in}) order, ordain.[ql

  in 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) {in} subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  injoin 2004 # epitasso {ep-ee-tas'-so}; from 1909 and 5021; to
arrange upon, i.e. order: -- charge, command, {injoin}.[ql

  leave 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid farewell, forsake,
 take {leave}, send away.[ql

  make 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, {make}) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  obedience 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and
5021; to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under
{obedience} (obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make)
subject (to, unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit
self unto.[ql
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  obedient 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
 to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
({obedient}), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  oppose 0498 # antitassomai {an-tee-tas'-som-ahee}; from 473
and the middle voice of 5021; to range oneself against, i.e.
oppose: -- {oppose} themselves, resist.[ql

  ordain 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021; to
arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe, etc.:
-- appoint, command, give, (set in) order, {ordain}.[ql

  ordain 5021 # tasso {tas'-so}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which latter appears only in certain tenses); to arrange
in an orderly manner, i.e. assign or dispose (to a certain
position or lot): -- addict, appoint, determine, {ordain}, set.
[ql

  order 0392 # anatassomai {an-at-as'-som-ahee}; from 303 and
the middle voice of 5021; to arrange: -- set in {order}.[ql

  order 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021; to
arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe, etc.:
-- appoint, command, give, (set in) {order}, ordain.[ql

  order 5001 # tagma {tag'-mah}; from 5021; something orderly in
arrangement (a troop), i.e. (figuratively) a series or
succession: -- {order}.[ql

  order 5010 # taxis {tax'-is}; from 5021; regular arrangement,
i.e. (in time) fixed succession (of rank or character), official
dignity: -- {order}.[ql

  put 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be ({put}) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  put 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), {put} under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  resist 0498 # antitassomai {an-tee-tas'-som-ahee}; from 473
and the middle voice of 5021; to range oneself against, i.e.
oppose: -- oppose themselves, {resist}.[ql

  self 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit {self} unto.[ql

  send 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid farewell, forsake,
 take leave, {send} away.[ql

  set 0392 # anatassomai {an-at-as'-som-ahee}; from 303 and the
middle voice of 5021; to arrange: -- {set} in order.[ql

  set 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021; to
arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe, etc.:
-- appoint, command, give, ({set} in) order, ordain.[ql

  set 5002 # taktos {tak-tos'}; from 5021; arranged, i.e.
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appointed or stated: -- {set}.[ql

  set 5021 # tasso {tas'-so}; a prolonged form of a primary verb
(which latter appears only in certain tenses); to arrange in an
orderly manner, i.e. assign or dispose (to a certain position or
lot): -- addict, appoint, determine, ordain, {set}.[ql

  subdue 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, {subdue} unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  subject 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) {subject} (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  subjection 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and
5021; to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under
obedience (obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject
(to, unto), be (put) in {subjection} (to, under), submit self
unto.[ql

  submit 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), {submit} self unto.[ql

  take 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid farewell, forsake,
 {take} leave, send away.[ql

  themselves 0498 # antitassomai {an-tee-tas'-som-ahee}; from
473 and the middle voice of 5021; to range oneself against, i.e.
oppose: -- oppose {themselves}, resist.[ql

  to 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection ({to}, under), submit self unto.[ql

  to 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject ({to},
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  under 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, {under}), submit self unto.[ql

  under 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put {under}, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  under 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021;
to subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be {under} obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  unruly 0813 # ataktos {at'-ak-tos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a derivative of 5021; unarranged, i.e. (by
implication) insubordinate (religiously): -- {unruly}.[ql
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  unto 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self {unto}.[ql

  unto 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue unto, (be, make) subject (to,
{unto}), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

  unto 5293 # hupotasso {hoop-ot-as'-so}; from 5259 and 5021; to
subordinate; reflexively, to obey: -- be under obedience
(obedient), put under, subdue {unto}, (be, make) subject (to,
unto), be (put) in subjection (to, under), submit self unto.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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